
 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To help us celebrate everything about our Year 1 children, we will be making a display about our class and would 
really appreciate it if you could answer the short questionnaire below and returning it to school. 
 
 
 
What city and country was your child born in? 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
What city and country were you born in? 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
What city and country were any grandparents born in? 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
What languages are spoken at home? 
 
__________________________________________________________ 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. C. Buckler/Mrs. A. Green 
Year 1 class teachers 


